
“Windmill Hill Primary is committed to lifelong learning within a caring environment.  Together, we make a difference!” 
 
www.windmillhill.school 01928 712337 Summer 3 2324 Sports Day  

 
 

21st June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

School Newsletter 
  

School Photographer 
Please remember to send in your photo orders by Friday 28th June.  Please remember to 
include the proof so the photographer can identify your child.  
 

Uniform Ordering 
If you would like to order uniform for September, please order through our uniform provider 

http://www.brigade.uk.com.  Please note that it may take up to four weeks for delivery so 
bear this in mind when placing your order. 

 
The Breakfast Bagel Bag 

Make sure you arrive to school early enough to eat your bagel before going into class. 
 

Parents’ Evening 
A letter has been sent home this week about Parents’ Evening which will be taking place on 
Tuesday 16th July.  Please return the yellow form to school as soon as possible indicating your 
preferred time slot.  Please put all your children on the same form. 
 
 

 
Sports Day 

Sports Day is on Thursday 27th June (weather permitting) on the 
school field.   
 
KS2 events will take place in the morning commencing at 10.00am 
KS1 events will take place in the afternoon commencing at 1.00pm 
 
Please make sure your child has the correct PE kit for the day – white t-shirt, black shorts and 
pumps or trainers.  No football kits allowed. 

 
Please apply a high factor suncream to your child before they come to school and send them in 
with their sun hat and wearing their PE kit. 
 
Parents are welcome to come and support the children.   
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Year 6 
There are lots of important dates for Year 6 in this final term.  Please make a note of them on 
your calendar. 
 

Year 6 Residential Trip to Pettypool 
The Year 6 children will be going on their residential trip to Pettypool on Tuesday 
2nd July and returning on Wednesday 3rd July.  We will be leaving almost straight 
away if you want to wave them off.  We will return to school at approximately 
2.00pm on Wednesday.  Please arrange to collect your child at this time and 
other siblings can leave then also.  
 

Transition Day 
Tranistion Day is on Monday  1st July.  This is when the Year 6 children will be 
visiting their new high schools and we welcome the new Reception Starters for 
a Stay and Play afternoon.   
 
Please may I remind Year 6 parents that they must make their own 
arrangements to take and collect their child from their High School. 

 
Year 6 Prom 

The Year 6 prom will be taking place in the school hall on Wednesday 10th July from 
3.30pm until 5.00pm.  There is usually lots of dancing and activities so please make 
sure your child wears something they can move in!  It also gets very hot in the hall 
so please also bear this in mind. 

 
Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

The Year 6 Leavers’ assembly will take place on Friday 19th July at 9.15am in the School Hall.   
 
More details will follow. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Kind regards  

 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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